
 
 
 
 
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: John Salois <johns@bps.k12.mt.us> 

Date: Tue, Apr 24, 2018 at 3:40 PM 

Subject: Question 

To: Corrina Guardipee-Hall <corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us> 

 

The CHR nurses asked about making condoms available in the school due to our area having the highest 

incidents of STD's in the state. Is there a policy that covers this? 
 
 

Carlene Adamson <carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us> 
 

Apr 24   
 

 

Tony,  

 

Is there a law or any ruling on handing out condoms at Browning Schools? See question that was posed to 

our high school principal from the local CHR's. We do not have policy on this. Thanks-Carlene 
 
 

Tony Koenig via mtsba.onmicrosoft.com  
 

Apr 26  
 

 
 

Carlene: 

  

There really are no laws or rules governing this sort of thing.  I would definitely advise that the 

question be put to the Board though.  It doesn’t really need to be in policy, but the Board should 

grant permission, or not, as the Board thinks is best. 

  

Tony C. Koenig 

Director of Legal and HR Services 

Montana School Boards Association 

(406) 442-2180 

(406) 439-2473 

tkoenig@mtsba.org 
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